
 

CANCELLED MEETING NOTICE 

 

THE MONDAY, JULY 8, 2019 SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

SALEM CITY COUNCIL SCHEDULED FOR 6:00 P.M. IS 

CANCELLED AND WILL BE RESCHEDULED AS SOON AS 

POSSIBLE.   

 

The subject matter of this meeting was to discuss, in executive 

session, strategy related to impending litigation relative to land in 

dispute adjacent to 20R Franklin Street. 

 
 

           Very truly yours, 

              

ILENE SIMONS 

             CITY CLERK 


